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We kindly remind all parents and carers that children should not bring prohibited items to school in their bags. Any prescribed medications must be handed in at the school office and should not be kept in children’s possession. Additionally, cough sweets are not permitted in school. 
If your child has a specific medical need that requires them to have certain items in school, please discuss this with a key stage leader, so that an appropriate care plan can be put in place. Your cooperation in following these guidelines helps us ensure the safety and well-being of all pupils. Thank you for your support

Dear Parents and Carers,

I hope you are all well and enjoying the start of February. It’s been another busy week at Thursfield.

We are pleased to announce that our recent Ofsted inspection report has now been published. The inspector was impressed with many aspects of our
school. I want to extend a huge thank you to our wonderful staff, who work tirelessly every day—your dedication is incredible. To our parents and carers

for your ongoing support, which plays a vital role in the success of our school and of course, the true stars of our school- our children. The way they
conducted themselves in lessons and around the school, the way they spoke so confidently and eloquently about their learning, and the passion they

demonstrated as they journey through school towards their ‘Thursfield Ticket to Anywhere’ was amazing.

This week marked Children’s Mental Health Week, an important time to reflect on the emotional well-being of our children. As part of our school’s
commitment to supporting mental health, we have been hosting activities and discussions in class to encourage open conversations about feelings

and self-care. Please take some time this week to talk with your children about their emotional health, and remember, we are always here to support.
On Wednesday we hosted a phonics workshop. A big thank you to all Year 1 parents who attended. The strategies shared at the workshop will support
you in helping your child progress with their reading skills at home. If you were unable to attend, please don’t hesitate to reach out to the Key stage 1

team for further resources.

Thank you once again for your ongoing support. We look forward to another exciting week ahead.

Best wishes,
Mrs Bradbury

Monday 10th: Parents E-Safety Workshop 5-5:30pm
Monday 10th:Year 5/6 Football League- Chesterton
Community College- 4pm-5:30pm
Tuesday 11th: Safer Internet Day
Wednesday 12th: KS1 Great Fire of London Workshops -
Information will be emailed out to parents. 
Wednesday 12th: Kidsgrove Dodgeball Yrs 5 & 6 (Kings High
School 1pm – 3pm)
Wednesday 12th: Mrs Bennett and Mrs Keeler’s Parents
Evening - please book via Arbor
Friday 14th: Book Bus Visiting 

Half Term - Monday 17th February - Friday 21st February 
Monday 24th: Children Return to School 
Tuesday 25th: Young Voices 
Tuesday 25th SEND Evening Meeting @5pm 

Wednesday 5th: Year 3/4 Kidsgrove Dodgeball
Thursday 6th: Girls Football Tournament @Keele
Thursday 6th: World Book Day
Tuesday 11th: Year 5/6 Netball League
Tuesday 11th: Key Strings Assembly
Friday 21st: Comic Relief 
Monday 24th: Year 3/4 Football League Game
Monday 24th: Year 3/4 Litter Pick
Tuesday 25th: EYFS Mothers Day Workshop @9am
Wednesday 26th: PTFA Mothers Day Pop Up Shop @1:30pm
Wednesday 26th: KS1 Mothers Day Workshop @2pm,
Monday 31st: Year 3/4 Boys Football League Game

Tuesday 1st: Year 3 RSC 1st Encounters @pringhead
Wednesday 2nd: PTFA Autism Awareness Day - Wear
rainbow coloured clothes
Monday 7th: Year 3/4 Football League
Wednesday 9th: Parents Evening
Thursday 10th: PTFA Easter Egg Hunt
Thursday 10th: Year 3/4 Easter Performance 

Easter Break - Monday 14th February - Friday 25th February 
Monday 28th: Children Return to School 
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Headteachers Message
Our Weekly Affirmation:   ‘You’ve got this!’

In today’s digital world, it is more important
than ever to ensure that children are staying

safe online. We would like to invite all
parents to our upcoming online safety

workshop, where we will provide practical
advice on how to support your child in

navigating the internet safely. 

This workshop aligns with Safer Internet
Day, a national initiative promoting safe and

responsible internet use for children. By
working together, we can help our pupils
make the most of the online world while

staying protected. 

We look forward to seeing you there!

Year 1
Phonics Workshop!

A huge thank you to all our parents who attended our
Year 1 Phonics Workshop! We hope you enjoyed seeing
phonics in action at Thursfield and learning more about
the upcoming phonics test, as well as how we support

your children on their learning journey. 
Your engagement and support mean so much to us!



Class of the week!

Nut Allergy!
Reminder!

Parking Reminder

Just a reminder that
sessions run every

Tuesday, Wednesday,
and Thursday from

8:00 AM.

Golden Book Winners
Theme-  History 

A huge thank you to the PTFA and all the amazing
volunteers who helped make the Valentine's Disco such a
fantastic event! The children had an incredible time—there
were plenty of sweets enjoyed and lots of dancing on the

floor! 
Your hard work and dedication are truly appreciated. 

When:- Wednesday
12th February

Time:-  2pm - 7pm 

Please book your
appointment Via Arbor! 

Our School Day

Year 6 
Booster Sessions

We kindly ask that you
do not send any nuts or
products containing nuts
in your child’s lunchbox or
snacks. This is to ensure
the safety of children

with severe nut allergies.

Water Bottles

Please visit our website for information
regarding school policies including

mobile phones and attendance. You will
also find information regarding our

curriculum.

ARBOR

Please can all children bring a
water bottle to school as we are
currently providing too many of

the single use plastic cups.  

School Website

Facebook Page
 Thursfield has a Facebook page. The

purpose of the page is to provide parents
with a window in to the school day. To join

search Thursfield Primary School.

Good To Be 
Green Winner

House Points

Doulton - 1,305
Moorcroft - 1214
Bridgewater - 1160
Wedgwood - 1082

 

RB - George M.
RKT - Paisley G.
Y1M-  Louie P.
Y1/2R - Jack C. 
Y1/2B - Lily C.

Y3TA-  Brock M.
Y3/4R -  Jude P.
Y4W - Ivy S.
Y5P - Leo H.
Y5/6B -  Harry B.C.
Y5/6O -  Edward R.

Attendance
Well done to 1M

for achieving 100% attendance last week!

Year 3/4

For working as a team during their
OPAL themed P.E. lesson

Lacey H.

Please remember to update your
personal details in Arbor if there are
any changes. It is essential that we

have multiple contact details for each
child to ensure smooth communication.

 Additionally, you can adjust your
photo permissions through Arbor at

any time. 

Thank you for working with us to
keep our school safe. We
appreciate your support!

Suitable Clothing
Please ensure that your child has a
coat to wear during break times and

lunch times. 

5/6B & 5/6K 
Parents Evening

Year 5/6 Netball Tournament
@Keele

A huge well done to our Year 5/6 girls who took part in
the netball tournament at Keele University this week!

You played brilliantly, showing great skill, determination,
and true Thursfield team spirit. 

Your hard work and teamwork were fantastic to see, and
we are so proud of each and every one of you! Keep up
the amazing effort—your dedication and sportsmanship

are truly inspiring!

Clubs
Our school clubs will be updated and

relaunched after half term. Parents will be
able to sign their children up for a club via
Arbor, so keep an eye out for more details
coming soon. We look forward to seeing lots
of children getting involved and enjoying new

activities! 
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Facebook page!

UpcomingUpcomingUpcoming
Events...Events...Events...
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A huge thank you for your support at our
Valentine's Disco!  

Thanks to your generosity, we raised an
incredible £966.62! 

This will make a huge difference, and we
truly appreciate everyone who contributed,
attended, and helped make the event such a

success. 

Future Events:
Friday 14th February - Book Bus Visit
Wednesday 26th March: PTFA Mothers
Day Pop Up Shop @1:30pm
Wednesday 2nd April: PTFA Autism
Awareness Day - Wear rainbow coloured
clothes
Thursday 10th April: PTFA Easter Egg
Hunt


